Morning Announcements

      Tuesday, March 29, 2016
1. The boys track team will be leaving after seventh hour for their meet at Marshfield tonight.
2. The Blood Drive will be a Rib Lake High School on Wednesday, March 30th, from 1:00 – 6:00 p.m.  Please sign up on the office counter if you are interested in giving blood.
3. Today is Day 6 for Enrichment Study Hall.
4. Driver Ed students should check the posting in the hallway or Mr. Wudi’s room to see if they are a part of the Monday or Wednesday class.
LUNCH

Hamburger on a Bun
French Fries

Broccoli

The Garden Spot

Pineapple

Applesauce
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